
 

 

                                                         November 19,2018 

 

Dear KG Parents/Guardians,                                                                                                          

Kindly be informed that on Monday, November 26th ,2018  

KG students  are going to celebrate the UAE National Day in their 

classes . All KG students must come to school on their regular 

school timing wearing UAE National Costume and leave the 

school at 1:00 pm.  

All students’ homework and the green bags must be returned to 

the class on Tuesday  Dec.4th ,2018 . 

Parents are welcome to be with their kids on that day starting 

10:00am. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation 

 

 

Happy UAE National DAY! 

  


